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June 10, 1980 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Directorate of Inspection and 
Enforcement - Region III 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject:

References (a):

Dresden Station Unit 3 
Revised Response to IE Bulletin 
79-01B, Environmental Qualification 
of Electrical Equipment 
NRC Docket No. 50-249 

D. L. Peoples letter to J. G. Keppler 
dated April 29, 1980.

(b): R. F. Janecek letter to J. G. Keppler 
dated June 2, 1980.  

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

In accordance with our previous responses in References 
(a) and (b), enclosed for your review is the revised response to 
the subject Bulletin for Dresden Unit 3. This report contains 
the available data located to date concerning the environmental 
qualification of electrical equipment. The report identifies 
areas where effort is continuing in the identification of 
equipment qualification.  

Please address any questions concerning this matter to 
this office.

Very truly yours, 

D. L. Peoples 
Director of Nuclear 
Licensing 

cc: Director, Division of Reactor 
Operation Inspection
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